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Nov. 17, 2016     [emailed to mjohnson11@luc.edu] 
 
 
Miranda Johnson 
Civitas 
 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 2, 2016. 
 
On Nov. 7, our agency requested a five-day extension until Nov. 17, 2016. 
 
You have requested information for each charter school authorized by District 299: school enrollment, 
students receiving disciplinary action, disciplinary actions issued. 
 
The attached document (17-130-johnson-doc.xls) has been provided in response to your request. 
Enrollment data can be found at the following link: http://isbe.net/research/htmls/fall_housing.htm.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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